
Silver Oaks Homeowner’s Association – Phase 1 
Board Meeting 

 
August 10, 2004 

 
 
Location: 
Davidson Middle School 
 
In Attendance: 
Tom Calhoun  423-0178  tcalhoun@woodlawnbaptist.com 
Barbara Cole  682-5283  franzcole@cox.net 
Joe O’Neill  682-4654  josephroneill@cyou.com 
Dan Taylor  683-4122  jdandmstaylor@cox.net 
Mike Zoltek  689-8598  mzoltek@anobles.com 
Darren Etheridge     detheridge@clerkofcourts.cc 
 
Absent: 
Lou Gennaro  682-5368  louis.gennaro@cox.net 
Ed Santos  682-2911  hmd5859@cox.net 
 
Minutes: 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:28. 
 
Old Business: 
1) Minutes from last meeting – Mike Zoltek 
 A motion was made by Tom to accept the minutes from July 04 as written.  Second by Dan. 
  The motion was approved 
2) There is no new information available on the two cases of outstanding dues. 
3) Storage space is now available for Association owned items.  Thomas and Mike have the keys. 
4) A motion was made by Barbara to get rid of the safety deposit Box.  Second by Darren. 
  The motion was approved. 
5) Barbara agreed to look into the status of the front entrance lighting with King Electric. 
6) Darren and Mike agreed to take the developers advertising sigh at the front entrance down. 
 
New Business: 
 
1) Treasurers Report  -  Tom Calhoun 
 A motion was made by Dan to accept the treasurers report as presented.  Second by Darren. 
  The motion was approved.  (See attached Schedule of Current Assets.) 
2) A motion was made by Dan to allow $60 for the procurement and installation of a new rain sensor  
 for the front entrance sprinkler system.  Second by Tom. 
  The motion was approved. 
3) The Phase 2 board of directors have voted to allow continued usage of the community pool by 
 phase 1 residents.  They will come up with a system for payment and access. 
4) Phase 2 homeowner’s association meetings are on the 4th Saturday of each month at 8am at  
 Harvest Life Church. 
5) The annual meeting was discussed.  Mike provided a draft letter which is still in work.  We are 
 looking to approve this letter at the next meeting.  The yearly meeting is to be scheduled for 13 
 November 2004.  The notification letter will include a proxy form (Mike) and a summary of 2004 
 activities (Joe).  This package will need to be approved at the next meeting. 
6) Thomas agreed to find out the cost of Mr. Scott mailing out the meeting notices. 
7) Mike and Thomas are working out the dual signature issue with Am South bank. 
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8) A motion was made by Dan to authorize $50 for the purchase of additional flowers at the front 
 entrance.  Second by Thomas. 
  The motion was approved. 
9) The new web site is up.  The URL is www.silveroaksfl.com 
10) Street reps will be needed to help with the organization of the annual meeting.  We may need to 
 update our street rep list. 
11) It was noted that it is important that all types of subdivision incidents (vandalism, etc.) be reported 
 in order to get increased patrols. 
12) Darren volunteered to be Vice President and a member of the Architectural Review Committee.  A 
 motion was made by Thomas to appoint Darren to these positions.  Second by Barbara. 
  The motion wwas approved. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:42. 
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